
Preston Elementary School
Title I Parent Involvement Policy

Preston Elementary is committed to providing a quality education for every child and to
establishing strong partnerships with parents.  Shared responsibility for high student
performance, frequent communication and on-going parental involvement are essential
components for assuring academic success for our students.

A Parent-Teacher-Student-Principal compact is sent out at the beginning of each year to
formally recognize the importance of everyone working together in the educational process. It is
our goal to have all students achieve high standards and reach their full potential in school.

Preston Elementary is required to have an annual meeting to inform parents of our school’s
participation as a Title I site.   All parents are invited to attend our Title I meeting in the fall.
Preston’s Title I policies and services are discussed at this meeting.

We encourage parents to attend the many Parent Involvement Events that we have during the
year.  For the year 2021-2022, we plan on continuing our Meet the Teacher night, Family
Literacy night, and FAFSA Night.  These parent events are filled with activities for the parents to
help further their child’s education.  The first grade class also will have a grandparent
celebration where the grandparents will be invited to come engage in learning activities with
their grandchildren.

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled twice yearly, fall and spring.  Information is sent
home in the Monday Note and is also available on our web site, through Remind and on our
social media pages.

Parents, students, and teachers are involved in planning, reviewing, and improving the
programs and services offered under Title I.  Needs assessments and program evaluation
surveys are conducted in the spring of each school year.  The information received from these
surveys guide us in revising our yearly plans for Title I at Preston.

Adoption

This policy was adopted by Preston Elementary School on February 22nd, 2021 and will be in effect for the
2021-2022 school year.  The school will distribute this policy to all Preston parents on or before September 15th.
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